
Notice

Respected Officers/ Custod ians ofApARs,

In continuation to earrier notice, it is stated that the deadrine for appraisar byAccepting Authority has arso been extended from 15.10.2024 to 10.0r.2025(23:59 hrs)' After this extended deadrine, ApARs wi, be auto forwarded todisclosure level.

You are kindly requested to bring this to the notice of all concerned officers.

Your cooperation in this matter is highly appreciated.

(Sonali Chaturvedi)
Director (Conf.)
Railway Board


